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Our Ref: 200802233

Ms J Dickman
President
Western Australian
School Library Association Inc
PO Box 1272
WEST PERTH WA 6872

Dear Ms Dickman
Thank you for your letter dated 3 March regarding the provision of qualified
teacher librarians in schools and access to quality information resources. The Premier

has asked me to reply to you on his behalf.

| have noted your comments and asked the Hon Mark McGowan, Minister for
Education and Training, to consider the matters you have raised.

Mr McGowan will arrange for a reply to be forwarded directly to you as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Rita Saffioti
CHIEF OF STAFF

197 St George’s Terrace, Perth, Western Australia 6000
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